
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

OPEN FLAME DEVICE POLICY 
AUGUST  24, 2017 

Dear Rectors & Safety Officers, 
 
Candles, chaffing dishes, and any other flame producing devices are 
considered “open flame devices.” Open flame devices carry with them 
the risk of unintentional fire and serious consequences.  
 
As we move forward to ensure the care and safety of our members, the 
use of any open flame device is prohibited in all church buildings. 
Therefore, all open flame devices and/or fuel source designed to work 
with an open flame device, must be removed from the church.  These 
products can be donated to a member or the community.   
 
Barbeques may be used on church property providing they are 
supervised, and do not violate any local by-law.  
 
I’m available if you have any questions or concerns 
 
Warm regards, 

 
 
MIKE ST. DENIS Project Manager & Distribution Supervisor New Apostolic Church Canada 
Office: 519.884.2862 x 351 Mobile: 226.989.4988 MStDenis@NACCanada.org www.NACCanada.org  
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